
 

   4th October 2023 
Dear families,  

As part of our learning about the Stone Age, I will be leading an experience day on Friday 20th 

October as I want us all to delve deep into pre-historic life… 

In order for the children to be fully immersed into the experience, it would be wonderful if they 

could come to school on the day dressed as a Stone Age boy/girl (think the Flintstones!) Please do 

not feel inclined to buy a new costume as these can be very costly, a leopard print top or a brown 

top would do the trick with some ripped leggings/ dark trousers (dark jeans can be worn on this 

occasion). Messy hair and face make up is more than welcome! 

During the day we will be taking part in a range of Stone Age themed activities from cave painting, 

drama and an exciting DT shoebox challenge. If you could send in any of the following, we would be 

more than grateful; 

• A shoebox 

• Autumnal coloured wool/ fabric 
 

We would like to invite any parents who would like to volunteer their help at 1pm for our DT 

shoebox challenge. Please let me know as soon as possible if you are able help out as this would be 

greatly appreciated.  

I hope the children will enjoy our day and I hope it will inspire them to find out more about the 

Stone Age. Make sure you keep an eye out on Twitter or our website blog for some pictures of the 

day. Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Bennett  

Class 3 Teacher 
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“Making a difference” 
 

Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 
TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION 

 

mailto:anstonhillcrestprimary@rotherham.gov.uk

